Date

Dr.

Address

State

Re:  ___________  DOT Medical Exam for Commercial Driving

Dear Dr. _______,

The above driver came to our clinic for a DOT medical exam for commercial motor vehicle drivers.  Before he can be qualified to drive, FMCSA medical guidelines require your assistance to determine if he is safe to operate a commercial vehicle and that he meets the following FMCSA medical guidelines for drivers with a prescription for morphine.

The current DOT medical guidelines for medications such as Morphine is that the prescribing physician should discuss with the driver use of the medication to reduce the safety risk while driving.  Also, the physician must have the opinion that the dosage and use of the medication as prescribed does not pose a safety risk for driving a commercial motor vehicle.

Please put your initials next the following statements and return this letter by fax to our office. 

_______
I have reviewed with the driver safe use of the medication listed above along with possible side effects that could interfere with safe driving.

_______
It is my opinion that proper use of the above medication as prescribed for this driver does not represent a risk to safe operation of a commercial motor vehicle.

FMCSA regulations point out that although the DOT Medical Examiner consider the opinions contributing physician evaluation, it is the responsibility of the DOT Medical Examiner to make the final determination of driver status.  Please contact our office if you have any questions or concerns.

Thank you for your assistance.

